
July 12, 2017 
 
Just a short newsletter to let all of you know what's happened and what's happening: 
We had the police at last weeks meeting, seems one of our members had a whole 
drawer of unpaid traffic tickets and a couple officers stopped by to show her the error of 
her ways (with body cams off). I never dreamed the Police Explorers could handle bully 
clubs that way.  
Renea was fined $1 for insulting Skip, but all the other members volunteered to pay the 
fine for her. 
We had a short speech by our Circle K President talking about recruitment and 
fundraising, subjects we are very familiar with. 
Norm Record announced he is thinking of running for the Democratic nomination for US 
Senate, Dr. Paul will be his campaign manager. 
 
Adrienne had a meeting about Farm Market/Food Truck Rally to work out the details for 
the rest of the year. We need volunteers at the Dearborn Farm Market on Friday 
mornings, especially on Friday July 21st. We just sit with the Key Club while they do 
their face painting, no physical or mental work involved, but Adrienne says we need an 
adult to be there. Bring your own lawn chair and relax. 
 
The Food Truck Rally is Friday, July 28th 4 pm to 10 and we need some help for this 
one. We sell Bores Head dogs, water and chips, nothing complicated, but its a long day 
for Kevin and Adrienne and we need some of the other members to step up and help, 
even if its only for a few hours. Sign up at this weeks meeting or call Adrienne at 313 
629-9040. 
 
Love & kisses 
Babydoll 


